
 

 

 

November 26, 2020  

 

 

Mr. Ted Harasti 

President 

50 Cluett Drive 

Ajax ON L1S 7C3 

 

Dear Mr. Harasti, 

 

Being in receipt of the required documentation and by virtue of this letter, 

“Queen of the Holy Rosary Shrine” is recognized as a lay association of the 

Lay Faithful in the Archdiocese of Toronto. 

 

This recognition is effective immediately and is valid until it is revoked. 

 

This recognition accorded to the associations within the archdiocesan territory is 

a pastoral recognition that does not convoke a new canonical status. 

 

What the archdiocesan recognition is meant to provide is support and pastoral 

vigilance in ensuring that an association’s purpose is conducted in accord with 

the Church’s teachings on faith and morals, and that its actions are shepherded 

according to ecclesiastical discipline [CIC c. 305]. 

 

May God’s blessing be upon “Queen of the Holy Rosary Shrine” and its ministry, 

within this Archdiocese. 

 

Yours sincerely in the Lord, 

 

 
 

Most Rev. Robert Kasun, C.S.B. 

Episcopal Vicar of Lay Movements and Associations 


